It's June 1%, and our Nursery is open for the season.
What that means is that we have now begun field digging of plants,
and have started fulfilling all our pending Pre-season orders.

For those of you who may be interested in acquiring daylilies we grow,
we accept orders by email, or you can download an order form from our website

(www.LastingDreamsDaylilies.com),

which can be returned to us by email or by the regular post.
You will find the most current catalog posted there as well with specs and pricing,
and our Photo Albums are available on our Facebook Page.
We accept and process orders throughout our season,
which will be completed on 8/31/24.

Our “Display Garden” opens on July 1%,
and this year we are hosting three “Open Garden” events here at our nursery:
July 7th, July 21st, & August 4th; all on Sundays from Noon till 5 PM.
These are the only opportunities available for guests to visit,
and place orders if they wish to select plants by viewing them in person;
watch our website, as well as our Facebook Page and Groups,
where we will soon post details about those events.

Although we no longer offer personal appointments,
we still schedule visits for sanctioned groups and organizations;
contact us at LastingDreams@verizon.net, if you think your club or organization

would be interested in scheduling a visit;
note that “Peak Bloom Season” typically starts the second week of July, and can
stretch into the first week of August; however with over 2000 cultivars available,
there is ample bloom available throughout the season.

Our “Gift Shoppe” is also open during all events, and group visits.


http://www.lastingdreamsdaylilies.com/
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